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Private investments are dangerous to the PERS bottom line. And they are especially 

dangerous when they make up SIXTY percent of PERS funds! If the state treasury 

isn't going to follow its own guidelines or OIC policies, it needs to be checked. We 

need SB 681 to ensure prudent management of taaxpayer money. Plus, we need to 

invest wisely for the sake of the environment and all the secrecy around private 

investment makes that extra difficult. Vote yes on SB 681. 


